Laira Green Primary School
Bramley Road
Plymouth
PL3 6BP
01752 660427

Government's School Fruit and Vegetable Scheme

Dear Parents/Guardians,

You may have heard about the Government's School Fruit and Vegetable Scheme. Under the
scheme, each child aged four to six in LEA-maintained schools will be entitled to receive a free
piece of fruit or vegetable each school day. Scientists agree that everybody, including children,
can reduce their risk of heart disease and cancer by eating at least five portions of fruit and
vegetables every day. On average, children in the UK eat only two portions a day.

We are delighted that our school has been given the opportunity to participate in this exciting
scheme, which reinforces our commitment to healthy eating. From September your child will be
offered a free piece of fruit or vegetable each day. We do not expect the scheme to disrupt the
normal school day in any way.

The fruit and vegetables will be fresh and of good quality. The aim is for the children to have a
positive and enjoyable experience of fruit and vegetables.

The scheme is voluntary, and although there is no obligation for your child to take part, I hope you
will share our belief that it has many benefits. It is a great way to help us teach our children the
benefits of healthy eating. If you do not wish your child to participate, you need to let us know
please. It is essential that you inform us of any allergies your child may have so that we can ensure
that they are not given anything that might harm them.

If you have any questions, please contact the School Office staff.

Yours Sincerely,

Healthy Schools Co-ordinator

Government's Fruit and Vegetable Scheme.
Please complete where appropriate.

I do / do not wish my child (NGME)  ......covveeec st to receive fruit
or vegetables at break time.

My child has the following allergies (please STAte) ... ssessesssss s sssens
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